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Incident: Possession of Stolen Cell Phone 
 Case No. 09-1207 
 
Date/Time:  February 17th  2009 / 3:00 p.m. 
                                 
Location: Zalud Park, Porterville 
 
Involved Parties: Bob Turpin (age 53) Porterville Resident 
    
Summary:  
 
On February 17, 2009 at approximately 3:00 p.m. a confidential victim called the 
Porterville Police Department to report his cellular telephone stolen.   
 
The victim reported he has telephone contact with the suspect. The victim made 
arrangements to meet the suspect at Zalud Park to exchange the phone for cash.  
 
The victim contacted the suspect, Bob Turpin, and Zalud Park.   
 
Mr. Turpin refused to give the phone back to the victim unless he was given 
cash. The victim detained Mr. Turpin at Zalud Park. 
 
Officer Scaggs arrived on scene and took Mr. Turpin into custody.  Mr. Turpin 
was booked into Tulare County Jail on a charge of possession of stolen property. 
 
Investigating Officer(s)                                                       Supervisor      
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